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Sun River Run Ranch RV LLC -- Response to Adequacy Review (M-2021-001) 
1 message

Sean M. Stewart <SStewart@lyonsgaddis.com> Fri, Aug 20, 2021 at 1:24 PM
To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>
Cc: "Maureen C. Simpson" <MSimpson@lyonsgaddis.com>

Patrick:

 

Please see the attached cover letter, updated page 1 of the permit application, and updated Exhibit R showing deposit
of the new materials with the Grand County Clerk.

 

Thank you,

 

SEAN M. STEWART

sstewart@lyonsgaddis.com

515 Kimbark Street, Suite 200

Longmont, CO 80501

303.776.9900

 

NOTICE:  The information contained in this communication is confidential and may also contain privileged attorney-client information or work
product.  The information is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in
error, please immediately notify us via return email.

DISCLAIMER:  Unless specifically stated this communication is for general information purposes and does not contain legal opinions.  This
communication does not create an attorney-client relationship.  This communication and its contents does not prohibit the Attorney from
representing other individuals. 
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____________________________________ 
LYONS GADDIS KAHN HALL JEFFERS DWORAK & GRANT, PC 
 
515 Kimbark Street 2nd Floor PO Box 978 Longmont, CO 80502-0978 
Longmont 303 776 9900   |    Louisville 720 726 3670   |    Web www.lyonsgaddis.com   
 

 
 

 Sean M. Stewart 
sstewart@lyonsgaddis.com 

August 16, 2021  

Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 
Department of Natural Resources 
ATTN: Patrick Lennberg 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
 

VIA EMAIL 
patrick.lennberg@state.co.us 

 

 
Re: SUN RIVER RUN RANCH RV, LLC CONSTRUCTION MATERIAL REGULAR (112) OPERATION –

SECOND REVISED RECLAMATION PERMIT APPLICATION PACKAGE M2021-001 
 
Dear Mr. Lennberg: 

This office represents Sun River Run Ranch RV, LLC (“Sun”) with respect to the enclosed revisions to its Construction 
Material Regular (112) Operation – Reclamation Permit Application Package (the “Revised Application”), which are 
sent in response to your August 10, 2021 Preliminary Adequacy Review No. 2 letter (the “Letter”). In that letter, the 
Division asked that Sun clarify the acreage on the permit application and the various maps. 

The applicant clarifies that the correct total acreage of the proposed permitted area is as shown on the 
previously submitted applications: 430.45 TOTAL ACRES. With this letter, we have submitted a revised Page 1 of 
the Permit Application indicating the correct acreage. THE APPLICANT CONFIRMS THE INDICATED ACREAGE OF 
430.45 IS CORRECT, AND WHEREVER THE TOTAL ACREAGE IS REFERRED TO WITHIN THE PERMIT 
APPLICATION OR ASSOCIATED EXHIBITS AND DOCUMENTATION, IT IS THE INTENT OF THE APPLICANT 
THAT THE 430.45 REPLACE ANY OTHER NUMBER STATED.  

This letter and the revised Page 1 have been placed on file with the Grand County Clerk and Recorder prior to the 
sending of this letter. Please contact me via email (sstewart@lyonsgaddis.com) or phone (720-984-4785) with any 
questions regarding this application or any additional information needed.  

  Sincerely,  

     

  
By: ______________________________ 
Sean M. Stewart 

SMS 
Enclosure 
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